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Dear Three Year Old Families,

Happy November! We can’t believe how fast the time flies. We have some fun themes in store for this month. We are kicking the month off with water and air transportation and then moving into land transportation. Then, with the approaching holiday, we will move to our Thanksgiving theme and finishing the month off by learning about community helpers! 
We have numerous fun activities in store in our classroom for our themes. Our dramatic play area will transform; it will become a train station, and then we will be “making” Thanksgiving dinner for all our friends. In our art center we will explore different things to paint with including, car tires, spools, feathers and more. In the science area, we will be looking at what turkeys eat and what real turkey feathers are like. 
We will also be continuing with meeting our letter people! This month we will be meeting H, I, J and K as well as learning the corresponding sign language that goes with those letters. We have also begun our writing table, starting with individual letters and the proper grip of the writing utensil. 
As the temperature gets chillier and chillier, please be sure to send your child to school with a warm coat, hat and mittens because we will continue going outside to enjoy the brisk weather. Also, it would help us a ton if you would put your child’s mittens and hats in the sleeve of their coat or on the top shelf of their cubby to make getting coats on much quicker! 
Reminders:
Monday, November 21st- All School Feast
Wednesday-Friday, November 23rd-25th- Closed for Thanksgiving
Happy Thanksgiving!
The Three’s Team
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